NEWLY ORDAINED MINISTER AND LICENSED TEACHERS Licensed Teacher recognition has been extended to Mrs. Christiana Ebi Ndukwe of Nigeria and Gladys Bass of Denver, Colorado. Christiana will be continuing and expanding her work in Nigeria. Gladys Bass will be continuing to work closely with Jim Lewis

in the work in Denver. A private ordination service was held, at the recommendation of the Licensing and Ordination Committee and with the approval of the full Board of Trustees of AUC, during Conference at Glenwood Manor. This ordination was of Mary Ellen Swartz of Tucson, Arizona. Application for ordination did not come soon enough for Mary Ellen to be processed for ordination in June with the ordinands. She will be receiving the blessing of the Conference body in June 1972.

The Ordination class of this year as seen in the picture below are from left to right: Alvin Nelson of Clinton, Iowa; David Rogers, North Hollywood, California; Carolyn Noonan, Des Moines, Iowa; Ruth Cox, Louisville, Kentucky; Donald Curtis, Dallas, Texas; Elvina Haussman, Lee's Summit, Missouri; and Ronald Johnson, Toledo, Ohio. Special blessings reach out to these dear ones as they are welcomed into the fellowship of Unity ministries. Donald Curtis comes into our ministry with nearly 30 years of successful ministerial experience within the new thought family. A very special blessing of welcome reaches out to him.

